
 

 

Family 

Red Lane Primary School will be holding a non-uniform day 

to raise funds for the Turkey-Syria Earthquake appeal. 

This is a joint effort by primary schools across Bolton to 

fundraise for relief efforts in Turkey and Syria. 

We ask for a minimum £1 donation in return for non-uniform.  

Non-uniform Day 

Friday 17th February 

All proceeds will go to the charity 

Click this link for more info   

https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/how-you-can-help/emergencies/turkey-syria-earthquake

